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 The final bridge deck pour on the project was successfully completed 

on the night of Wednesday 4th October 2023 – see photograph 

below. We hope to complete this structure, ST08 during November 

2023. 

 

 

 

 

Bridge deck concrete pour works ongoing over the Cork to Cobh Railway 

line at ST08 
 

 

 We hope to complete all of the N25 westbound surfacing works (see 

photograph below) along with the surfacing works on Link B  by this 

coming weekend. All of the N25 westbound lanes and Link B (which 

caters for traffic from the tunnel looking to head west towards Cork 

City centre) will then be opened to their permanent alignment over 

the coming period.  

 

 



 

 

N25 Westbound surfacing works ongoing 
 

 

 The final surfacing works on Link K should reach completion during 

W/C Monday 9th October 2023, with Link K then opening fully to its 

permanent alignment. 

 

 



 

 

Surfacing works ongoing on Link K alongside the N25 Westbound 
 

 

 Variable message signs have been installed on the M8 southbound 

and the N25 eastbound at night over the period – see photograph 

below. It will be necessary to bring the N25 Eastbound down to one 

lane from 7am to 11am on Saturday 7th October 2023 in order to 

progress works to the structural steel elements in advance of the 

remaining VMS installation works. The works are being carried out 

over the weekend in order to minimise the disruption to commuting 

traffic. 

 

 



 

 

VMS installation works ongoing on the M8 southbound 



 

This week's Progress Update video shows the ongoing night works 

in the vicinity of the old Interchange Roundabout  

 

 



 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 

 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                  

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 



 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

 

 


